 Building partnerships with individuals and organizations
o help meet the child care needs of our communities

y Believing that all young children deserve the early care and

education they need to be successful in school and life

&

Lake County Local Child Care Planning Council

CALLING ALL EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATORS

Help us make a difference in our community.

And all the people said..........
Sock Dollager!

Well, we did it! The 2015 ECE Awards are in the bag. We
had an amazing time at Marymount celebrating our 2015
award winners (see them listed below), and enjoying the
company of our peers. | cannot offer enough THANKS to
everyone on the Planning Council that did the heavy lifting.
You did an awesome job! (For those who could not attend,
Sock Dollager was our Speakeasy password).

I know that we all want to sit back, take a breath and bask in the accomplishment but there are still
more exciting things ahead for us all. The school year is coming to an end butitis just starting for

Migrant Head Start, and Steps to Quality will be wrapping up soon but we are ready for the 2015-

16 pre-applications to begin. So there's no time to put your pretty feet up yet!

Our focus for the remainder of this school year and into 2015-2016 is Q.R.1.S.. Our LPC
Consortium will be working diligently to seek grant funds and to implement a comprehensive
QRIS Plan for Lake County. As new information is available | will forward it to everyone.

I hope you enjoy our newsletter. It's full of great information so take the time to look it over. Make
sure to give a special shout-out to your fellow ECE award winners.





http://eclkc.ohs.acf.hhs.gov/hslc/hs/50th-anniversary
http://proofing.bobriderphotography.com/event/1435896/view#a_all-mason

